From: PATRICIA CLISSOLD
Sent: 20 June 2013 17:03
To: Postlethwaite, Sarah - E&E Infrastructure Planning
Subject: Gallagher development

Dear Sarah,

I am very upset that I can find no way of registering with the Cherwell Planning Office my concerns for the wild-life which exists in great abundance to the north of Gavray Drive where Gallagher plan to build a new estate. I used to have a planning number which now no longer operates but I have registered to use your site. I find that you pass applications without letting the general public know of or allowing them to know of your plans. I do not think that you operate with any transparency. I would like you to add my name to the list of objectors to this development because it is unique in its biodiversity. I have sent Cherwell Planning emails and photos of the wild-flowers and a petition of local householders to your plans at Gavray Drive in the past. I never got a reply at all. I call such negligence very rude. I enclose a photo of a grass-snake I found last week-end. I have many more photos of the wild-life which I have taken over the last 5 years. I would be glad if you could register my interest in the fate of this site and keep me informed of any new developments,

 

Regards,

Patricia Clissold (BSc PhD)
